Anderson, Julie

From: Tom Halter <thalter@wi.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 1:38 PM
To: Anderson, lulie

Subject: School zone signs

PLEASE NOTE: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recoghize the sender and know the content Is safe.

Julie,

1 am hoping you can help with a situation at North Cape School on Hwy K near 45.

As a school hoard member of 30 years there, we have seen several accidents in front of school including a severe one
last year with a teacher being rear ended.

1think the signage in the area needs to be upgraded and much more visible in order to get people to slow down and
drive cautiously near the school.

{ think we will also have much more car traffic this fall when school resumes since | think many parents will drive
children rather than heing on a school bus during this pandemic.

1 hope this could get a priority review and possibly upgraded prior to September.
| would be happy to meet someone there anytime.

Alsc on another location, | think the Rochester Dam needs new danger signage across the Dam for canoes and kayaks
facing north of the Dam.

Thank you

Tom Halter
414-491-4951

Sent from my iPad
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